
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IronClad Mining Ltd (“IronClad” or “Company”) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Mr Bruno Seneque as a non-executive director of the 
Company. 
 
Bruno is an experienced company director and finance professional with 18 
years experience in the mining industry.  The Board of IronClad welcomes 
Bruno and looks forward to his contribution to the Company.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ian Finch  
Executive Chairman  
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